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It is devastating what is happening in Haiti, and our hearts go out to the 

people there. Walmart has long had relationships with suppliers that 

have facilities in Haiti and have worked in partnership with them to adjust 

orders as conditions on the ground have continued to change. Any move 

of operations to or from Haiti is up to the discretion of our suppliers. We 

are saddened that suppliers have had to halt operations, and we fully 

support the re-establishment of business in Haiti once things stabilize. 


